
Daffodil International School
English  Version
enthusiastically  begins
Admission Week for 2025
Daffodil International School, English Version has officially
started its Admission Week for the academic year 2025, running
from 2nd November to 11th November 2024. This vibrant and
colorful  event  attracted  a  large  gathering  of  interested
parents and
students.
Students from Play Group to Class IX can take advantage of a
special 75% waiver on the admission fee throughout the week,
making  it  an  excellent  opportunity  to  join  the  Daffodil
family. The event was inaugurated by the honorable Principal
of Daffodil
International School Dr. Md. Mahmudul Hasan, alongside the
Vice Principal of English Version, Wahida Islam, the teacher
panel,
administrative personnel, and new parents and students.
Visitors  expressed  their  satisfaction  with  the  school’s
various facilities, contributing to the event’s success. The
school administration
is thrilled with the positive feedback and eagerly anticipates
welcoming  new  students  into  an  environment  that  fosters
academic
excellence and holistic development.

https://bporikromanewsbd.com/daffodil-international-school-english-version-enthusiastically-begins-admission-week-for-2025/
https://bporikromanewsbd.com/daffodil-international-school-english-version-enthusiastically-begins-admission-week-for-2025/
https://bporikromanewsbd.com/daffodil-international-school-english-version-enthusiastically-begins-admission-week-for-2025/
https://bporikromanewsbd.com/daffodil-international-school-english-version-enthusiastically-begins-admission-week-for-2025/

